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ANNOUNCEMENTS | JANUARY 12, 2020 

SUNDAY SCHEDULE This Sunday’s schedule: 

• 9:00—Sunday School and Bible Class 

• 10:00 AM—Worship Service 

• 11:00 AM—Food & Fellowship 

• 6:00 PM – Worship Service 

FRIDAY MORNING BIBLE CLASS Please join us for a Bible Study on the book of Romans. Class is held on Friday 
mornings, 9:30 – 11 AM, at our current worship location. Everyone is welcome! 

REFRESHMENTS There is a sign-up sheet located on the bulletin board in the fellowship hall.  All you need to do 
is sign your name on the date or dates you would like to bring refreshments.   

SPECIAL GIVING OPPORTUNITY Brochures are available in the fellowship hall, which detail some of the 
furnishings which are planned for our new building.  Also, in the brochure, you will see information on how you 
might contribute toward some specific item(s) that you are personally interested in funding.  On the bulletin 
board in the fellowship hall is a master sheet that shows what items have been purchased along with a total 
amount raised.  Thank you as always for your generosity! 

A GIFT FOR YOU At our annual volunteer appreciation event two weeks ago, a special gift (designed by Sue 
White and made by the Penland Family) was given to all in attendance. If you were not able to be present last 
Sunday, we would like to get your family’s gift to you. They will be available for pickup after worship for the next 
couple Sundays. Alternately, you could contact the church office to pick up your gift.   

ANNUAL 2019 CHURCH MEETING  The annual church meeting will not take place on January 26th but will 
actually take place in early February. The date will be confirmed in next week’s announcements.  Please update 
your church calendar of this change.   

2020 SPRING MEN’S RETREAT CANCELLED The PNW Men's Retreat has been put on hiatus for this year. The 
retreat site was booked for the entire month of April into the first couple of weeks of May and other sites have 
grown too expensive for our group or have also been booked solid.  Everything possible will be done to ensure 
that we don't run into this again, but in the meantime, please accept the Men's Retreat Coordinator's deepest 
apologies for this big inconvenience as he knows how many of you look forward to this every year! If you have 
any questions, please feel free to reach out to Pastor Andy Schwartz at andrew.schwartz@ctk-wels.org 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY MEETING There will be a planning meeting after worship on January 26th for the Women’s 
Ministry.  All women of the congregation are invited to attend.   

HAVE AN ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHARE? Please phone 509.783.7265 or email office@southridge-church.com 
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UPCOMING EVENTS (Jan 12 – Jan 19) 
Sun     9:00 AM  Family Bible Hour 
 10:00 AM Worship   
 11:00 AM  Food & Fellowship 
 6:00 PM Worship 
Fri 9:30 AM Bible Study 
Sun     9:00 AM Family Bible Hour 
 10:00 AM Worship 
 11:00 AM  Food & Fellowship 
 6:00 PM Worship 
  

SERVING THE LORD (Jan 12) 
  Usher Team:  2 (Ted Quick -Cap) 
       Jim Craig 
  Food & Fellowship: M. Vogel & R. Pierson 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
SERVING THE LORD (Jan 19)                          
  Usher Team: 2 (Ted Quick-Cap), Jim Craig 
  Food & Fellowship: B. Guelker & J. Ente 

 
                                           

STEWARDSHIP WEEKLY REVIEW (Jan 5) 
Attendance:   84 (10AM) |  4 (6PM)  
Total Offerings:   $4,125.41 
 Current:   $3,370.41 
 Missions:  $165.00 
 ELHS:  $25.00 
 Building:  $540.00 
 CE Support Fund $25.00 
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